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The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth

February 1, 2022 Massachusetts Historical Commission
Christina Wolf

Senior Director, Development, East

Medway Grid LLC

4845 Pearl East Cir., Ste. 118, PMB 83662
Boulder, CO 80301-6112

RE: Medway Grid Energy Storage Project, 47-49 and 53-55 Milford Street, Medway, MA.
MHC #RC.70763.

Dear Ms. Wolf:

Staff of the Massachusetts Historical Commission (MHC), office of the State Historic Preservation Officer,
have reviewed the information prepared and submitted by Commonwealth Heritage Group, Littleton, for the
project referenced above.

The Project Notification Form (PNF) indicates that the project requires federal and state agency permits from
the US Environmental Protection Agency and the Massachusetts Energy Facility Siting Board, and requires
review by the Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act office of the Executive Ofﬁce of Energy &
Environmental Affairs.

The information submitted to the MHC indicates that project-related impacts are proposed within an area that
Commonwealth Heritage Group evaluated as sensitive for containing archaeological resources. The MHC
recommends that an intensive (locational) archaeological survey (950 CMR 70) be conducted for the project.
The goal of the investigation is to locate and identify any significant historic and archaeological resources that
may be affected by the project, and to provide sufficient technical information to consider feasible alternatives
in consultation with the MHC to avoid, minimize, or mitigate any project-related adverse effects.

The MHC looks forward to reviewing a State Archaeologist’s field investigation permit application for the
survey that will be submitted by your consultant.

These comments are provided to assist in compliance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation
Act of 1966 as amended (36 CFR 800), Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 9, Section 26-27C (950 CMR
71}, and MEPA (301 CMR 11). If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Edward L. Bell, Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer and Senior Archaeologist at the MHC.

Sincerely,

P Q,,y»m

Brona Simon

State Historic Preservation Officer
Executive Director

State Archaeologist

Massachusetts Historical Commission

xc: Martin G. Dudek, Commonwealth Heritage Group

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
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